
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The federal Every Student Succeeds Act “Parents Right To Know” guidelines 
require that school districts provide parents with specific information regarding their 
children’s teachers each school year.  This letter is to inform you that you have the right 
to know the following regarding the status of your child’s teachers: 
 

 The teacher is in-field, certified to teach the course or if the teacher is out-of-field 
and not certified to teach the course; 

 Whether or not the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional 
status through which state qualification or licensing criteria have been waived; 

 The baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other graduate 
certification or degree held by the teacher, and the field or certification of the 
degree; 

 Is your child being provided services by paraprofessionals (teacher aide) and, if 
so, what are their qualifications; 

 A description of the frequent and regular methods of notification on how your 
child is performing in each academic area and on each of the State academic 
assessments. 

 
If you wish to have any of the above information regarding your child’s teachers and/or 
paraprofessionals or if you have any concerns or questions, please contact me.  I will 
happy to share that information with you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Principal 
Taylor County Schools 


	Date: 


